
New Volunteer Training 
CANYON KEEPER VOLUNTEER TRAINING - If you or anyone you know is interested in becoming a 
certified State Parks volunteer with Canyon Keepers, please pass on the information and notify CK 
Volunteer Coordinator, Jim LoBue of your interest in participating in upcoming CK volunteer training.  
You can contact Jim at:  senorbogus@sbcglobal.net or by calling 530-887-8335.   
 
To be an active volunteer with Canyon Keepers, you must go through New Volunteer Training and 
register as a volunteer with State Parks. (See Events Tab for dates.) 
 
At this training you will learn the ins and outs of the Auburn State Recreation Area, how State Parks 
manages the recreation area and what volunteers do to help.  At the end of the training you will fill out 
the necessary paperwork to be become officially recognized State Parks volunteers.   
 
If you are interested in going through the training, but are not available on the scheduled date, please 
let us know.  A makeup training date may be scheduled. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Jim LoBue by calling (530) 887-8335 or contact State Parks ASRA 
Volunteer Coordinator Danny Rizzo at (530) 885-4527. 
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